From: "Monahan, Gerald" <geraldm@port-orange.org>

To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>

Cc:  "Miller, Wayne" <waynem@port-orange.org>, "Proctor, Jay" <jayp@port-orange.org>,
"Grabowski, Debbi" <debbig@port-orange.org>

Subject: RE: Public Record Request - April 23, 2014 incident

Date: Wed, 6 Aug 2014 16:02:42 +0000 (08/06/2014 12:02:42 PM)

Good Afternoon,

I have attached the CAD comment for the referenced incident. It is not the standard practice to drive an
intoxicated person's vehicle home for them. Inasmuch as the individual was not driving the vehicle in
the presence of the officer, as you know a DUI arrest was not appropriate. The officer however should
have either had the individual call someone to move the vehicle or have it towed if not parked legally.
The officer erred in moving the vehicle albeit a very short distance and he will be counselled for his
action.

Chief Monahan

From: VolusiaExposed [mailto:volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 12:09 AM

To: Monahan, Gerald

Subject: Public Record Request - April 23, 2014 incident

Chief Monahan:

VolusiaExposed anticipates posting an article regarding an incident involving VCSO Sgt. Ken Vickery
and the Port Orange PD.

This incident apparently transpired on April 23, 2014. It involves POPD Sgt. Bird and Ofc. Nolan.
Below is an attached copy of the VCSO IA report. (Allow time for download)
http://volusiaexposed.com/investigations/vcso/ROL.IA14-012.KenVickery.pdf

Our PRR is for any reports filed by POPD regarding this April 23, 2014 incident - this includes, but is
not limited to, any incident reports filed by Bird or Nolan, and any disciplinary reports filed on Bird or
Nolan.

Also, we would appreciate if you would address the following question:
It is standard practice for POPD officers to drive suspected intoxicated persons' vehicles home for
them? Obviously, we are attempting to gain an appreciation of why Sgt. Bird drove Sgt. Vickery's truck

and boat home for him.

Please advise us in advance of any costs associated with our PRR - and use our below email address as


http://volusiaexposed.com/investigations/vcso/ROI.IA14-012.KenVickery.pdf

our point of contact.
Regards;

VX
http://volusiaexposed.com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from
City of Port Orange officials and employees regarding public business are public records available to
the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure.
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released
in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing. The views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of
the City of Port Orange. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by
replying to this message, and please delete it from your computer. Thank you.



